
Report of the Canterbury Waste Subcommittee to the Council meeting of 19 May 2005 

3. DIRECTOR TRAINING COSTS 
 
 This clause was considered at this stage of the meeting.  Following discussion the Subcommittee 

decided to decline the request for assistance towards director training costs for Councillor 
Robbie Brine.   

 
 (Note:  Councillor Robbie Brine declared an interest in respect to this clause and retired from voting 

and discussion thereon.) 
 
 


